
 

  

  
 
 

 
 

 
3 November 2023 

    
Dear Parents,        
 

Read Write Inc. Parent Workshop 
Tuesday 21 November  

7-8:30pm 
 

Read Write Inc. is the Phonic scheme used to teach your children to read. I would 
like to invite you to a parent workshop, providing you with an insight to the 
teaching of reading at Greenway, your child’s reading journey and sharing 
valuable teaching strategies to support your child’s reading at home.  
 
Learning to read is the vital life skill. We want your child to love reading – and 
to want to read for themselves.  
 
All parents are welcome. I would strongly suggest aƩending if your child is in 
Nursery to Year 2, as these are the year groups when Read Write Inc. is taught.  
 
Please use the below link to confirm if you will be aƩending the evening or not 
so that resources can be gathered for the evening. The deadline to sign up is 
Friday 17 November.  
 
hƩps://forms.gle/KTv6itUJGAgWtAHu5  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kayleigh Dell  
English Lead 
Year 2 teacher  


